
July 24th, 1923.

Arthur H. D. Hair, Esq., 
2372 Park Avenue,
Mont real»

Dear Mr. Hairi-

General Currie has asked me to 
acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 23rd 
enclosing copy of proposed letter to Provincial 
Secretaries. ■SI

■

In compliance with your request I am returning same herewith, duly approved by 
the General.

Yours faithfully,
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